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Krista Nieraeth Ben Stallard Kari Engdahl
Principal Vice Principal/AD Office Manager

September 22, 2021

Dear Pacific School Community:

Due to the number of absences at Pacific that are because of illness and/or quarantine, Mr.
Perkins and I have decided to pause school at Pacific for all 7 - 12 grade students for Thursday
and Friday of this week out of an abundance of caution. We will be spending the rest of this
week deep cleaning the building.

We will not have any classes Thursday or Friday for Pacific students, even online. Thursday
and Friday will be for students to catch up on work in their classes.

We will continue to hold in person classes for our students in grades K — 6 at Driftwood
Elementary.

The Driftwood XC team will still travel to Brookings for tomorrow's meet. We will be
cancelling practice for JH volleyball practice after tonight's game for the rest of the week.

School will resume on Monday, September 27", at Pacific for all students in grades 7 — 12.
If you have any questions, please contact our district office at (541) 348 — 2455.

Sincerely,

-

rista Nieraet
Principal



